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Welcome back Louise
I would like to welcome Louise back to work following
her maternity leave. Louise will return to her role as
principal on Tuesday March 18th. 

The staff, in consultation with the student
council, have been reviewing our playground
rules. We will be working with all the children to
highlight safe play, inclusion, cooperation and
kindness during break times. This would be a
good opportunity for families to talk about our
playground rules at home. 

Seachtain na Gaeilge.  
Lá Glas is tomorrow! We
are inviting everyone to
wear something green! 

Value of the Month: Peace

Thank you from Anna
I would like to thank the Board of Management, the
parents/guardians and staff for all your support during
my time as acting principal. I would like to thank Katie in
particular for being such a wonderful acting deputy! 
It is great to know that there is such a strong
community of families and a wonderful team of staff
with a shared vision striving for the best in RETNS. 
I will return to teaching as part of the support team for
the remainder of the year, and continue as deputy,
ensuring a smooth handover to Louise. 
Wishing you all a lovely long weekend. 

Thank you Maureen for her help
with our St. Patrick’s Day art in

Senior Infants!

RETNS Playground Rules 
Be kind, include others and be respectful

Play safe - Respect people’s personal space
Be polite - Use positive body language

Keep games inside allocated zones
Use the Buddy Bench

Respect the plants and wildlife 
Ask for permission from the teacher on duty

to go into wildlife garden
Respond cooperatively to the adults

Use the seats for sitting
Keep the mounds a safe space for everybody

Have fun!

RETNS Playground Rules 

le dea ghuí - Anna Acting Principal

Join us tomorrow for our extra
special Lá Glas Walking Bus. 
There are drivers available for all
stops! 
We will gather at the playground
and walk together to the school.

Walking Bus 



3rd Class have been doing
wonderful work with Ciara!

Congratulations to 5th and 6th class on
their wonderful Science Fair last week. The
future of science is bright! 

Our bake sale and
Pancake fundraiser made
a grand total of €1306.75
for Childline. 
Thank you to everyone
who contributed and
helped organise! 

Well done to the Green
Team for speaking so well
today when Julieanne
visited to hear about all
the work going on in RETNS
as we go for our next
Green Flag. 

Lots to celebrate! 


